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Social Subjects: Our topic is Scotland and the children have chosen to focus on learning about historical and geographical aspects. As the topic evolves the children will be deciding on its direction.  Stay tuned on Twitter to see where we go next…








Literacy: We will continue learn to recognise and apply spelling rules as well as how to use the diagraphs and their alternative written representations consistently.  Reading will be our main focus for this term and throughout this year. We will be reading for pleasure at home and our teachers will be reading to us every day, our chosen novel this term is The Hobbit.  For taught writing we will be learning how to plan and write a persuasive piece of writing using vocabulary which will convince or influence the reader.





Other Curricular Areas 


In Expressive Arts we are learning how to draw different lines to create line drawings. 





In RME we are learning to recall and recount events in well know Christian stories, beginning with the story of Abraham.





For Technologies we will be learning how to use digital devices to research information, critically considering its reliability.











Numeracy: We are focussing on Place Value learning how to count up and back in 1s, 10,000s and 100,000s up to 1,000,000.  We will also learn to order and sequence numerals up to 1,000,000.  Using concrete materials and pictures we will be representing numbers to 1,000,000. We will then extend this by learning how to order and compare numbers to 3 decimal places. We will also look at how numeracy is part of our daily lives, for example, times and amounts of ingredients in food we buy.





Welcome to P7c we are Mr Blyth and Miss Neilson and we have had a wonderful time settling in with your lovely children.  They have been amazing buddies to our new P1s, ensuring that have been made to feel welcome and that they have someone to play with.  We are very proud of them. Our P.E days are Thursdays and Fridays, and, on these days, it would be helpful if they have suitable clothing for all weathers and sturdy shoes.  You can follow our learning on Twitter, our handle is @newark7b and @JoeBlyth5.  If you have any questions about your child and their learning, please do not hesitate to get in touch with us.  We look forward to working in partnership with you.





How you can help at home… 


We will ensure your child has their logins and if you could encourage them to access their learning. As already mentioned reading is our main focus this term and we would hope that the children read for pleasure and we would ask you to encourage them as much as possible. They might be P7 but reading to them or with them is still hugely beneficial. Any reading materials can be used dependant on their interests.





Health & Wellbeing: Through daily check-ins we will be learning how to talk about our feelings and becoming more aware of other people and their feelings.  We will also learn about different strategies to help us regulate our emotions.  In addition, we will learn about the importance of having positive body image and how we promote this.  In P.E we will learn how to follow instructions to play games with a particular focus on fitness and stamina games.




















